The Georgetown Public Hospital Corporation Patient Care Assistants Programme has been in existence for some 15 years and it gives me great pleasure to offer words of encouragement to you- the 10th batch.
Last year I was privileged to speak with the graduates of the St. John’s Ambulance Brigade Training and I encouraged them to join the Patient Care Assistants Programme. It pleases me that some of those persons have heeded my advice and are here today.
I am personally very passionate when it comes to encouraging persons, particularly young adults, to pursue continuing medical education.
The Ministry of Public Health has over the years proven its commitment to supporting persons who pursue continuing medical education, through training programmes such as this one.
Over the years, approximately 337 persons have benefitted from this programme which lasts for approximately six (6) months.
You will be exposed to training in areas such as the Fundamentals of Psychology, Food and Nutrition, Occupationally Health and Safety and the care of hospital equipment.
Patient Care Assistants are as important as Doctors and Nurses, since they are responsible for making patients as comfortable as possible.
This programme should be used as a stepping stone, since you can go on to achieve much greater things. 
I want to encourage you to take full advantage of the training you will be provided with over the next 6 months, and to also grasp at other training opportunities in the future.
The Public Health Care System is a people-oriented one, and a chain is as strong as its weakest link.
Therefore, the Ministry of Public Health is making every effort to ensure that each link in the health care system is strong.
Following your training, you will be integrated into the Public Health Care System and I want to take this opportunity to urge you to be committed, respectful, compassionate and patient.

Your efforts will be of great importance to those patients to whom you will be attending.
The wealth of a nation is its people’s health. It is therefore of significant importance that you work in tandem with other health care workers to ensure the delivery of the best quality of health care services.
I wish you a successful training and I hope to hear great things about this batch of Patient Care Assistants.

